
Staff Representative Group recap from meeting on July 21, 2021 

Terry Fall Facilities/Operations Update from Chris Williamson 

 

Archnews stated that the Fall semester would be back to pre-pandemic normal. Most of Terry is 
already back to normal with full classroom capacity. 

The building signage has been updated to state that unvaccinated individuals are encouraged to 
continue to wear masks.  

Deep cleaning/sanitizing is still being done in the evenings 

Update on Making Room Reservations:  UGA is replacing Astra with a new reservation system - 
25Live.  Chris is expecting an edited form for making room reservations soon, but there is no 
definite timeline for when it will be fully implemented.  

Email Terry Facilities (terryfacilities@uga.edu) for reservations for the time being. Chris will 
plan a Zoom or in-person meeting to introduce us to the new system when it is ready. 

 The Terry web page, at the bottom, now has Terry facilities hours of operation, maps, and 
parking instruction video for guests. 

 

The Terry College Staff Representative Group is a collection of elected staff members 
representing each department within Terry. This organization strives to foster community among 
classified staff through advocacy and open communication. The SRG serves as a channel of 
communication between classified staff and administrators to address issues of concern and 
interest within the college. If you have an item you would like to see addressed at our next 
meeting, please contact your department's SRG representative or SRG chair, Alexandra Hill 
(fulmeral@uga.edu). 


